
 

 
 

June 2017 

Have your say – Proposed intersection improvements at 
Cumberland Highway and Merrylands Road, Greystanes  

The NSW Government is funding this proposal as part of its $300 million 

Urban Roads Pinch Point Program, which aims to reduce congestion and 

improve travel times on Sydney’s busiest corridors.  

Roads and Maritime Services is inviting your feedback by Wednesday 21 June 2017 on proposed 

intersection improvements at Cumberland Highway and Merrylands Road, Greystanes.  

The proposal includes: 

 installing dual right turn lanes east and westbound on Merrylands Road and northbound on 
Cumberland Highway  

 removing the existing traffic island on Merrylands Road at the southeast corner of the intersection 

 modifying the westbound bus bay on the southern side of Merrylands Road 

 installing barriers along the southbound carriageway of Cumberland Highway on the south east 
corner of the intersection 

 adjusting the central road medians on all approaches of the intersection to accommodate the new 
turning lanes 

 realigning the westbound left turn slip lane on the Cumberland Highway to accommodate the new 
intersection layout 

 adjusting the existing traffic signals to support the new intersection 

 adjusting footpaths and kerbs 

 trimming and removing trees and shrubs.  

 

Benefits would include:  
 

 reduced congestion and improved travel times in both the AM and PM peak periods 

 improved traffic flow on Cumberland Highway and Merrylands Road  

 improved safety for pedestrians and road users. 

 

We have included a map to show the location of the proposal. 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

Have Your Say 

  

We invite your feedback on our proposal by Wednesday 21 June 2017. You can provide your 

comments by: 

 

Emailing pinchpoints@rms.nsw.gov.au  

Writing to Pinch Point Program, Roads and Maritime Services, PO Box 973, Parramatta, NSW, 2124 

Calling our Project Manager, George Elhage, during business hours, on 02 8849 2369. 

 
Next Steps  

We will consider all feedback before deciding whether to proceed with this proposal. A community 
consultation report will be prepared summarising the matters raised during the consultation period, and 
will be made available on our website.  

We will keep you updated as the proposal progresses. 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 02 8849 2369. 


